
From: Wayne A Thackery
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: HB 3427 is the wrong approach for Oregon
Date: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 11:10:07 AM

Dear Co-Chairs Roblan,

I'm contacting you to urge that you vote NO on HB 3427. Legislators need to find a real solution to teh Pers
nightmare they voted in years ago! They also need to figure out how to live within their budget like the working
people in this State have to do. I cannot reach into the pockets of other everytime i want more money and neither
should you!

Sincerely,

Wayne A Thackery
2415 Perkins St NE
Salem, OR 97303
wayne@lorenssanitation.com
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